
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Lemonius, Catherine
To: loren@januaryservices.com
Cc: SWD_Clerical; Lenhart, Shannon; Green, Sarah; Vazquez, Pamala
Subject: January Environmental Services Inc - FLD982162943 - Warning Letter (WL22-47HW53SWD) and Inspection


Report
Date: Friday, April 22, 2022 1:16:23 PM


 
Greetings,
 
The Department of Environmental Protection is using electronic correspondence rather than
paper mail to deliver documents faster while reducing costs and waste.   Please click on the
links below to access the above referenced documents in OCULUS, the Department of
Environmental Protection’s electronic document management system.
 


https://depedms.dep.state.fl.us:443/Oculus/servlet/shell?command=getEntity&
[guid=2.478347.1]&[profile=Enforcement_Legal]
 
To access the documents in OCULUS:
1.      Click on the link to open OCULUS at the Login screen. 
2.      Click on PUBLIC OCULUS login to view the search results screen. 
3.      Click the arrow button next to view in the Operations drop-down menu to open and view
the document in its native format.  Most OCULUS documents are in .pdf format.  Acrobat
Reader is required to read the document.  The free reader can be downloaded from
http://www.adobe.com/products/reader.html.
 
If you are interested in reviewing documents from the Department’s Information Portal, you
can access the portal at http://prodenv.dep.state.fl.us/DepNexus/public/searchPortal.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
FL. Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District Office
 
PLEASE NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Electronic communications
regarding state business are public records available upon request.  Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.
 
Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed
to providing efficient, consistent and quality service to the citizens of Florida. In keeping with these
objectives, we continue to identify ongoing improvements to our permitting process by
standardizing and simplifying our documents.   If you have recently received a permit, we’d love to
hear from you!   You’re invited to take our 30 for 30 survey.   It’s quick, it’s simple, and your
comments will help us identify additional enhancements. 
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